
From: Annette LeFrancois
To: Lelia Loomis
Cc: Tine Mathiasen; Rob Choate; Mike Dent
Subject: Adult and Family Services Commission Resignation
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:47:45 AM

 
 

From: Jennifer Morrill <jennifermorrill1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:36 AM
To: Rob Choate <Rob.Choate@co.nevada.ca.us>; Mike Dent <Mike.Dent@co.nevada.ca.us>; Annette
LeFrancois <Annette.LeFrancois@co.nevada.ca.us>; Lang Waters <alltheyearscombine@gmail.com>
Subject: Resignation
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear all,
 
I'm so sorry to inform you all that I must tender my resignation from the Adult and Family Services
Commision Board. My current, new job obligations just don't allow me to continue to participate in
the Board. I wish you all the best in the future, as you continue this important work!
 
Best Wishes,
Jennifer Morrill

--
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. Any unauthorized review,
use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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